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DART taking public comments on paid parking in Plano, Carrollton 

A pilot demonstration project to test the viability of a paid parking program by Dallas Area Rapid 
Transit (DART) is being proposed for Parker Road Station in Plano and the North 
Carrollton/Frankford Station on the soon-to-open Green Line.  
 
DART is conducting a series of meetings and a public hearing to receive comments on the proposal. 
 
Pre-Public Hearing Community Meetings 
Tuesday, August 17, 2010 - 6:30 p.m.  
Plano City Hall, Training Room A 
1520 K Avenue - Plano 75074 
 
Thursday, August 19, 2010 - 6:30 p.m. 
The Plaza Arts Center 
1115 Fourth Avenue - Carrollton 75006 
 
Public Hearing 
Tuesday, August 24, 2010 - 6:30 p.m.  
DART Board Room - 1401 Pacific Ave. (Akard Station) 
Dallas 75202 
 
Contact DART Community Affairs at 214-749-2543 for additional information about the meetings. 
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